
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 16, 2004 
 
 
John Stewart-Director 
PacifiCorp 
201 South Main Street, Ste. 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
RE:  Docket No.03-2035-02   

 
 

Dear Mr. Stewart: 
 

The Commission has reviewed the rate design, billing determinates and rates 
submitted February 9, 2004; in association with the Revenue Spread and Rate Design Stipulation 
in Docket No. 03-2035-02. The material had been requested by Chairman Campbell as a follow 
up to Mr. Griffith’s testimony.  
 

The Division has recommended that the Commission approve consistent tariffs 
filed with the Commission, if two corrections are made as outlined in the Division’s March 8, 
2004, memo. The Division stated that Pacificorp has filed corrected sheets reflecting these 
changes.  Now therefore, the revisions are hereby  approved by the Commission. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
/s/ Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary 
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